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Traffic Alert  
 

Valley Drive/Avenida de Mesilla 
  Intersection Project LC00160R 

 (NM 188 MP 1.4 to 3.0/NM 28 MP 29.7 to 29.9) 
Las Cruces, NM 

  
Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office (NMDOT) has 
posted a closure alert for Monday July 2, 2018: 
 

AUI, Inc. (Contractor) is currently performing roadway reconstruction, utility 
replacements and lighting/signalization improvements on Valley Drive. Motorists are asked to 
reduce speed, obey posted signs, and use extreme caution, and be cautious of personnel in the 
area. Currently the active zone of construction is on Valley Drive from Picacho to Amador. 
Traffic is currently split and work is being completed within the median areas. Starting on July 
6th, 2018 all traffic will be pushed to the northbound lanes. Construction will be from 7:00 am to 
5:00 PM , 5 days a week. 

 
For updated information go to: New Mexico Department of Transportation at 
www.nmroads.com. 
 
 

### 
 
Ami Evans, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation 
District One at (575) 640-5981 (office) or ami.evans@state.nm.us. 
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